From: Eileen wilimor: |

Sent: 06 January 2020 00:59
To: Planning
Subject: Dartmouth Park tree applications 06/01/2020

Dear Planning and Tree Officers,

List 561
2019/6244/T
No objection if suitable growth point found for the Poplar.

Thank you and a very Happy and Healthy New Year to you all,
Eileen



